
Waterloo Redevelopment Meeting
February 12,2024

A meeting of the Waterloo Redevelopment meeting was held February 12,2024, at 4:37 p.m. at

the Waterloo Historic Depot.

Member's present were

Sallie Pease / President
Sabinia Keen
Renee Duszynski / Clerk Treasurer

Linda Higgins
Pam Howard / Town Manager

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were

unarumous

Election of Officers: The committee needs to elect officers. Nomination for Sallie Pease as

President was made by Higgins (Keen). No other nominations were made. Motion passed.

Nomination to retain Trina Caudill as Vice President if she agrees made by Higgins (Keen). No

other nominations were made. Motion passed.

700 Block S Wayne - Agreement with Greg Conkling, Northeastern Group Commercial

Realfy: Agreement was reviewed. This is to list the property for sale. The terms are the same as

the agreement for the 200 Block of North Wayne. Motion to approve made by Pease (Keen)

passed.

Fund Report was reviewed. Discussion of future projects was held.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

Sallie Pease, President Renee Clerk


